
 

Social Assistance/PPMB/PWD Clients: 

March 23, 2020 

A Social assistance drop box has been installed outside of the Health Centre, 6424 

Village Rd, Chase, BC. 

Social Assistance is considered an essential service, and as such, will not be shut 

down due to COVID-19 procedures.   If you need to see the Band Social 

Development worker for an urgent matter, please call ahead to make an 

appointment.  Phone (250)679-7726. If you are symptomatic, please do not make 

an appointment at this time. 

A Social assistance drop box has been installed outside of the Health Center. 

 

In order to further assist clients during this time, a direct deposit option will become 

available for your monthly cheque. If this is something you would like to take part 

of, please contact your bank to have a Direct Deposit form filled out.  Once 

completed, please drop this form off in the drop box installed outside of the health 

center. Michelle will work with finance department to have this option available. 

If you require a declaration, please call ahead so that one can be made available to 

you. 

Further questions can be emailed directed to: SAClerk@alib.ca 

 


